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Dear parent/ carer, 
 
Welcome back! 
 
I hope you had an enjoyable half term. This week we are back at SHINE and will be busy again… 
 
 
This week 
 
This Saturday, we will have a performance by Spacefund. In Team Tim,  
the children will assist Tim Peake to complete his daily tasks in space!  
The show has really good reviews and we are excited about our special  
performance at SHINE. 
 
Parents, we would like you to join us for the performance! Please do join  
us from 13:45 for a short assembly before the show starts at 14:00. We  
will finish as normal at 15:00. 
 
 
Royal Observatory trip: 19th March 
 
On 19th March, we will complete our space theme with a trip to the Royal Observatory in 
Greenwich, including a show in the planetarium. More details and a consent letter will be in next 
week’s newsletter. Please do look out for this. 
 
 
Reminders 
 
We start at 9.50am. Please make sure that your child arrives at 9.45am. If your child is unable 
to attend one week, please call on 0207 6072575 to let us know why. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
 


